
January 27, 1998 

 

 

 

Ms. Ginger Jenkins 

Chesapeake Life 

P.O. Box 3323 

Annapolis, MD 21403 

 

Dear Ginger: 

 

Per our conversation today, I have enclosed a check for $5.00 to cover the cost of the winter 1998 

issue of the Annapolis Quarterly, plus shipping and handling.  Thank you for all of your help. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


